
 

 

Newsletter:  02 21 

A Message from Mrs Denham  

Next week all classes will be holding their parent meetings. 
These meetings are so important and we always hope all 
parents can attend. Please phone or pop into the office to 
arrange a convenient appointment time. 
We have had several visitors into the school over the last 
couple of weeks and it’s been lovely to hear their views on 
the school. They have all been very complementary about 
your children’s behaviour, attitudes to their learning, pride 
in their work and their support and respect for each other. It 
gives all the staff great pleasure to hear this.  

Notices 

Headlice we have had cases of headlice reported please 

check your child’s hair and treat if necessary. 

Class Lyn - On Tuesday  28th, Class Lyn will making 

pancakes please could the children bring in a healthy 

topping of their choice to put on the top. Any concerns 

please see Mrs Crockford. 

School Council we will be trialling a fruit tuck shop 

available for all children at break times offering a selection 

of sliced fruit. To help make this a success, we are kindly 

asking if there are any parents willing to give up an hour of 

their time on a Monday morning to prep & bag the fruit. If 

you can help, please see Mr Day. 

World Book Day 2017 
Next Thursday the children may dress as a character from 

a book to celebrate World Book Day. 

To help our children celebrate this day, we're looking for 

parent and family member to talk to our children about their 

favourite childhood books during an assembly on March 

2nd at 2:45. If you are interested please see Mr Pettifer. 

Class Bray Please can you check that your child has worn 

the correct sweat shirt home. We have noticed that some 

have gone home with the wrong owner. 

Class Caen Homework and spellings have gone out this 

week. Next Tuesday we will be cooking and eating 

pancakes, please see Mrs Gosling if you do not want your 

child to eat a pancake.  

Cookery Club for Year 3 and above. Jo Dunbavin is able 
to offer a Cookery Club again this term for 8 new cookery 
recruits over 7 sessions;  
The dates that the club will on are as follows - Tuesdays: 
14th March, 21st March. 25th April, 2nd May,9th May 
16th May, 23rd May 
The cost will be £2 per session to cover ingredients and 
timings will be 3.15 pm - Jo is happy to pick everyone up 
from the school playground - until 4.45 pm with parents 
picking up from her house, (Prospect House) or she will 
drop children back to after school club. The club is open to 
anyone in Year 3 and above. Please sign up in the school 
office. 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Jessica Davie, Jack Barrow, Imogen Stevens, 

Charlotte Rawlinson, Éowyn Faulkner,              

Emily Kingdon, Daniel Bale, Xavier Shapland,   

Cleo Parsons, India Teague, Billie-Jean Sanders, 

Callum Potter 

Book Track certificates were awarded to 

Molly Brown, Matilda Hayon, Rosa Williams 

and Hannah Bale 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

Aidan Barrow 

Club 59 

 

 
 
 
 
Congratulations to Lynsey Pearson with no 28 
and Sarah Brown with no 4 who both won 
£19.50 on Club 59. 
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PRE-SCHOOL 
This week we are working on the letter 'T'.  We are making lots of exciting crafts including Tinkerbell fairies, 
tea pots, trucks and tadpoles.  We have had some 'T' themed snack including toast, tea and treats.  This 
week for our maths activities we are looking at different times of the day including breakfast, snack, lunch or 
home time.  We have also baked and decorated chocolate cakes. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding 
for 2yr olds. For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 
710019 or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB:  
This Saturday 25th February we have Haxton Rangers v Equalizers KO 2.30pm please come along and support your 
local football team.  The bar will be open from 4pm.  
Sunday 26th February we are open from 2.30pm showing England v Italy rugby. 
Saturday 4th March we have '3 Pint Rule' playing live at the Sports Club with support act Brieya May 8.45pm everyone 
welcome. 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, Snooker 
and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting activities 
are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £7.50 per adult, £3 per junior 
(under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 
710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday parties, band 
practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie on 07855878166 
 
Friday Klub - Youth Club is open this Friday 24th February, 10th & 24th March 6pm-8pm for ages 9-15yrs £2 entry, at 
the Kabin.   
 
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kabin.  Eve-
ry Sunday and Tuesday @ 7pm. Booking essential as spaces are limited and the classes have become extremely pop-
ular.  45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or 
email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com  
 
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  we meet every Thursday at The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every 
week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, mate-

rials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089 
email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com or join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing Group) 
www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 

Our P.T.A  
 

Dates for your Diary: 
 
Quiz Night - this Saturday 25th February. 7 for 7.30 start in the school hall.  
 
Easter Fun Day - (Good Friday) Friday, 14th April, 2.00-5.00pm at the Sports 
Club.Details to follow.  
 
Summer Fayre - Friday 7th July.  3.15-5pm. Details to follow.  
 
Next PTA Meeting -Friday 24th March – 2pm school staff room. 
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